
Everyone Matters, Everyone Succeeds                                      Page 1 of 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you can see from the information below, we have had another busy week of exciting things 
happening.  
 
Foundation Stage  
The foundation stage staff have asked we share information around their ‘End of Year Showcase’ 
that will be taking place on the 14th July 2023 at 2:30pm. We welcome the families of all our 
current Foundation Stage children to celebrate the children’s first year in school. For this event, 
please enter the academy using the Johnsville gate entrance.  
 
Foundation Stage will also be holding their sports day on Friday 7th July at 2.15pm. We have been 
very lucky with the weather so far, so fingers crossed that it stays dry. In the case that it is sunny, 
please remember to apply sun cream to your child before coming to school. In addition, a named 
sun hat would be beneficial to promote sun safety along with a bottle of water.  
 
Teachers for September  
This is a busy half term in the academy as we finish off the academic year whilst getting ready for 
the next one. We hope to share class teachers for September with you shortly, we are just co-
ordinating the final details. Once we have confirmed these, we will share teacher names and dates 
to ‘meet the teacher’ sessions before we break up, to support a smooth transition into next year 
for both you and your child.  
 
Uniform  
We also wish to highlight the importance of uniform moving into September as it is something we 
should take pride in individually and collectively; our uniform is part of our identity, and the correct 
uniform should be worn by pupils every day. Please see below our expectations for September:  
 
Our uniform is as follows:  

• Red V-neck sweatshirt or cardigan 

• White polo shirt or white shirt and school tie 

• Black trousers, shorts, pinafore or skirt  

• White or black socks or black tights 

• Black, low-heeled shoes should be worn (open toe sandals are not suitable, trainers should 
only be worn on PE days)  
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In the summer term:   

• Red and white checked dress  
 
Our P.E uniform is as follows: 

• Hawes Side Academy t- shirt 

• Black shorts 

• Black pumps or trainers 

• School tracksuit or plain black tracksuit  
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone and enjoy the wonderful sunshine! 
 
Mrs Boothroyd and the Hawes Side Team 
 

Relationships               Respect               Resilience               Reflection               Responsibility 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Table Check 
The times table check is schedule for the week of 5th June up to 16th June.  Ask your child’s year 4 teacher for 
more information. 
 
 
Trim trails 
This is a reminder that the trim trails are only to be used during the school day when supervised by staff. Please do not 
use them at pick up and drop off times. The children are aware of this as we have spent time with them talking about 
expectations when using the trim trails. Thank you for your cooperation with this.  
 
4H Revised Parents Consultations 
Information has been sent out by text this week to families of children in 4H regarding the Parents Consultation.  New 
dates are now available for you to meet with Mrs Cartwright.   
 
Suncream 
Please apply suncream to your child before coming to school.  In addition, a named sun hat would be beneficial to 
promote sun safety along with a named water bvottle. 
 
 

 
 

 

Foundation Sports 

Day 

7th July at 2.15pm 

 

Foundation End of Year 

Showcase 

14th July at 2.30pm 
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Hot Wheels! 

Children in KS1 have been experiencing skateboarding and scootering this week!!  With a professional coach and with 

all the necessary safety equipment they have been having fun, using their balance, team work and interaction skills.  

They certainly looked the part and appeared to be having lots of fun. 
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Starting School in September – Things to Do! 
If your child is due to start in Foundation in September, there are a few things you need to do.   
 
Complete the Starting School admission form, bring your child’s birth certificate to be copied (either at the 
information events or directly to the academy office) and book your slot at the Information Event. 
 
Links below for the Starting School admission form and booking the Information Event 
 
Starting School admission form – click here 
 

 
Food Bank 
Just a reminder that every Wednesday from about 3.15pm until 3.30pm there is food available for families to 
take. The Food Bank is situated in the Acorn Room next door to the foundation classroom.  Ask at the office for 
directions. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://questionpro.com/t/AIqqwZxz6Q
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Dates for your Diary 
 
 

Non-uniform Day – Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 

Summer Half Term 2023 – School closes on Wednesday 24th May 2023 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm)  
 
 

Non-uniform Day – Friday 21st July 2023 
 

School closes for Summer Holidays – Friday 21st July 2023 @ 2:00pm 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6 @ 2:05pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children chosen this week to have ‘Hot Chocolate’ are: Tyler 6H, Rocco 6S, Ellie 6A, Kelsie-Leigh 5H, 
Jacob 5S, Wilfie 5A, Jacob 4H, Imogen 4S, Darwin 4A, Ava 3H, You know who you are! 3S, Bay 3A, Aryan 2H, 

Brooke 2S, Mason 2A, Logan 1H, Guenhwyvar 1S, Anna 1A, Carter & Mia FS 
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Pupil First 
Name 

Class Value Recognised Values Certificate Comment 

Carly FS Resilience For persevering with her writing. 

Keegan 1H Reflection 

Well done Keegan for reflecting on your handwriting and making positive 
changes. It’s great to see you remembering that neat handwriting doesn’t 
mean super small, it’s about forming letters correctly and making sure tall 
letters stand tall. 

Guenhwyvar 

 
 
1S Resilience 

Guenhwyvar has been especially resilient in her writing this week. She is 
beginning to recognise her own potential and has been much more willing 
to ‘try’ new things and achieve great things! Well done Guenhwyvar! 

Maddison  1A Relationships 

Maddison has been helping her friends in class when they find something 
tricky, especially when working with her partner in Shared reading 
sessions. 

Ava 2H Relationships 

Ava is an excellent team member. She has been supporting her team 
mates in lessons, especially during partner reading. She has been helping 
her partner summarise each page. 

Alice 2S Resilience 
Alice has worked hard in maths, finding the mass of different objects and 
showing resilience solving some of the challenges. 

David 2A Reflection For explaining his answers about volume and capacity to the class. 

Bailey 3H Resilience 

Bailey has been showing great resilience and reflection. When in a tricky 
situation, he has been much better with his conflict resolution skills. He 
has been making better choices and seeing how his actions can affect 
another person. Great job! 

 3S  To be announced next week  

Finley 3A Resilience 

Finley has shown lots of resilience recently in his lessons! This has been 
seen especially in music. Finley is really enjoying his music lessons and it 
is lovely to see! 

Riley 4H Resilience 
Riley has worked very hard, independently, using resources to support 
himself. 

Malakai 4S Responsibility 

Malakai has grown this week in helping and supporting others within the 
classroom. Malakai always has friends around him and he is a great peer 
role model. 

Leo 4A Resilience 

Leo has been working really hard during English where he is trying hard 
with his reading. Leo is joining in with class discussions and sharing his 
ideas and opinions with others, which has been lovely to see. 

Tilly 5H Reflection 
Tilly has reflected wonderfully within her English work, recognising 
improvements and editing her work to improve her quality if writing. 

Tyler 5S Responsibility 
Tyler has worked hard on being a good learning partner and getting along 
with his new table team. 

Zayne 5A Responsibility 
For taking responsibility for his own learning and really trying in maths 
with our decimal work. 

Rubi-Lily 6H Reflection 

For thinking back over her learning and applying her SPAG knowledge to 
writing across the curriculum. Ruby you are doing so well at editing and 
improving your written work where you are spotting areas that you can 
improve. 

Deacon 6S Responsibility 
For producing a great piece of persuasive writing on climate change in the 
polar regions 

Amelia 6A Responsibility 

Amelia - well done on a great first week back. You have shown a fantastic 
responsibility to your learning - you are always ready to learn and you 
have shared some valuable contributions in class discussions. I am really 
proud of you! 
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Term Dates 23/23 

Autumn Term 

School opens Tuesday 5
th

 September 2023 

Inset Days Monday 2
nd

 October & Tuesday 3
rd

 October 2023 

School closes for half term Friday 20
th

 October 2023 (normal finish time) 

School reopens Monday 30
th

 October 2023 

School closes for 
Christmas 

Friday 22
nd

 December 2023 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & 
Y2 and 2.05pm for Y3 – Y6) 

Spring Term 

School reopens Monday 8th January 2024 

School closes for half term Friday 9th February 2024 

School reopens Tuesday 20th February 2024 

School closes for Easter Thursday 28th March 2024 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 

2.05pm for Y3 – Y6) 

Summer Term 

School reopens Monday 15th April 2024 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday Closed for one day, Monday 6th May 2024 

School closes for half term Friday 24th May 2024 

School reopens Monday 3rd June 2024 

School closes for summer Friday 19th July 2024 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 2.05pm 

for Y3 – Y6) 

 


